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I am opposed to house bill 2004A.  Rent control and the other parts of this bill would ultimately hurt tenants,
because fewer investors would be interested in owning rental properties.  I have already looked into selling my
rentals houses to private owners to avoid the hassles of HB 2004A.
Dave
503-437-2084

mailto:SHS.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

